
January 4, 2013 AHRQ QI User Survey Available!  
 
Dear AHRQ QI User:  
 
The Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ; www.ahrq.gov) aims to better understand the needs of 
organizations using the AHRQ Quality Indicators (QI) (www.qualityindicators.ahrq.gov) and other healthcare 
quality measures. We’d like to invite you to participate in a brief survey to help us further enhance and improve 
the QI program. No information about you or your organization will be collected in this survey. Responses will be 
kept confidential and no public reports will result from this survey. This information will be accessed only by the 
AHRQ QI Team for development efforts. 
 
You can take the survey (OMB control number: 0935-0179) through the following link: 
https://www.research.net/s/qisoftware  
 
This survey is completely voluntary and should take no more than 5 minutes to complete. For questions, 
comments, or difficulties with this survey, please contact the AHRQ QI Support Team at 
support@qualityindicators.ahrq.gov.   
 
Your willingness to consider participating in this survey is appreciated and will help to enhance the QI program.    
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Mamatha S. Pancholi 
Senior Social Science Research Analyst 
Program Officer, AHRQ Quality Indicators Initiative 
 
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 15 minutes per response, the 
estimated time required to complete the survey. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not 
required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number.  Send 
comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including 
suggestions for reducing this burden, to: AHRQ Reports Clearance Officer Attention: PRA, Paperwork Reduction 
Project (0935-0179) AHRQ, 540 Gaither Road, Room # 5036, Rockville, MD 20850. 
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